
 

September 30, 2021. 

 

MACHC Letter 11/2021 

 

To: All MACHC Members and Observers 

IHO Director Luigi Sinapi 

IHO Assistant Director Leonel Manteigas 

 

Subject: Invitation to the 2021 MACHC Webinars 

 

 

Dear Esteemed Colleagues, 

 

 

Continuing the promotion of matters of interest to MACHC, I have discussed with the 

Chairs/Coordinator of the MACHC Committee/Working Groups and we have thought of 

holding webinars, in addition to their regular meetings. 

 

Therefore, it is my pleasure to officially invite you to participate in the 2021 MACHC 

Webinars. Due to the pandemic, these webinars will be held virtually. More specific 

information about the videoconferencing platform and links will be provided later. 

 

Ms Lucy Fieldhouse, CBC Chair, and Mrs Bernice Mahabier, MICC Chair, are organizing 

the Webinar on S-100 and Ms. Cecilia Cortina, MACHC Coordinator to Seabed 2030/CSB, is 

organizing the Webinar on the Seabed 2030 Project, as per the schedule below. 

 

November 10 Webinar on S-100 09:00-13:00 (EST-US) 

November 12 Webinar on Seabed 2030 Project 10:00-12:00 (EST-US) 

 
*US Eastern Standard Time (EST) is 5 hours behind UTC/GMT 

 

The Agendas for these webinars above will be issued in a timely manner. 

 

I look forward to these webinars, I am very optimistic and I encourage all MACHC Members 

and Observers to participate. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Edgar Luiz Siqueira Barbosa 

Vice Admiral 

Director of Hydrography and Navigation, Brazil 

Chair, Meso American - Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 
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